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Cross-Party Group on Credit Unions 

10th February 2022, 13:30-14:30 

Introduction to the CPG on Credit Unions for 2022 

 

Introduction and Welcome (Tess White MSP, Paul Sweeney 
MSP and Stuart McMillan MSP)  

Overview of Priorities for 2022 (Natalie McQuade, ABCUL)  

Overview of the agenda and priorities for the CPG to focus on throughout 2022. 
 

Statistical Update (Niamh Evans, ABCUL) 

Run through of the latest BoE statistics on the Scottish credit union sector. 
 

Open Discussion  

Opportunity for credit unions to raise any further matters to be addressed in future 
meetings.   
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